

After Schools Clubs Payments

Dear Parent/Guardian

Places for clubs in term 1 have been allocated and parents/guardians notified. For all clubs this term, there are waiting lists of children who have been unsuccessful in gaining a place.

If your child has been successful in gaining a place at a club, please make the necessary payment for that club to the school office or private provider as soon as possible. Failure to do this by <u>Thursday 26th September</u> will result in your child's place being reallocated to a child on the waiting list. In the interests of fairness to all, this is the only way to proceed.

If there are any issues relating to payments, please contact Mrs Pedlow in the school office for further information.

Thank you

Sean Spillane

Principal